
Election workers 
wanted
Apply to work at your 
local council election
Local council elections take place on  
4 September 2021. We are looking for 
people to work at these elections.
Working at the election is a good way to 
earn some money, learn new skills and 
help your community have their say.

To find out more visit 
elections.nsw.gov.au
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